
From: David Voelker
To: FS-comments-southern-cherokee-watauga
Subject: [External Email]grouse &wodcock populations
Date: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 7:35:27 PM

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Please develope more Grouse and woodcock cover so these birds can flourish and return to
numbers that will sustain them from going extinct. Our forests are becoming sterile from over
growth. Thank you 
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